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INSTITUTE FOR DEFENSE ANALYSES
P

Jason Division l DA 400 Army-Navy Drive, Arlington, Virginia 22202, Telephone (703) 558-1000

June 24, 1966

Dear Mr, Carver:

Thanks very much for spending some time
with our summer study group at the beginning of
our deliberations. The comments and information
you provided were most valuable, especlally as we
proceeded with the subsequent briefings.

We now have a clearer idea of just where
our group might be useful and will be devoting most
of the summer to developing a few areas that appear
to be critical.

With kind personal regards and, again,
thank you for taking the time to come to Wellesley.

Sincerely yours,

rrold R. charias
Mr. George Carver

Central Intelligence Agency
McLean, Virginla
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